Dear PMA Family:
Welcome back and I hope you enjoyed your summer.  I look forward to an exciting new school year, with Mrs. Randzo as our new principal.

I believe, as educator, that our cadets should be challenged with variety of activities that will support their learning styles and, in turn, help them to be successful as they achieve their goals in life.  Our students learn best when they feel that what they learn is relevant to their lives and in return help them to achieve their goals.  Toward this end,  your caring and nurturing is evident.

Mrs. Randzo and I envision that during this school year, working as a team, we too will find ways to motivate and challenge all o four cadets to strive for excellence.  We will all operate as a team and it will take each and every one of us, working together, to make this new beginning work.
I look forward to working hard, supporting your efforts and guiding our cadets toward becoming responsible, educated young adults.   This will be a great year

 This will be a great year for all of our children with all of our support.   

Thank you,

Lynda M. Benhaim

 Assistant Principal

